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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Lack of public defenders
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 8:09:25 AM

 
 

From: lorimenger <lorimenger@comcast.net> 
Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2024 8:48 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Lack of public defenders
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

I wonder if there is a place here to allow paralegal limited practice. During my years as a paralegal I
worked for the Department of Health judiciary system. Under the supervision of an attorney I met
with respondents and settled cases. I was also on a team to decide whether or not to charge cases.
These are things that could lighten the load for public defenders at about half the cost.
 
I live in Grays Harbor County and we are already dealing with the effects of "catch and release."
 
Lori Menger
360-589-1018 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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